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I am writing in opposition to this measure simply because I believe it is a bad idea to 

give more money to an organization (ODOT) that can fail multiple audits without 

consequences.  They have proven they are not acting responsibly with our hard 

earned tax payer dollars. No more taxes without accountability.  


